
lisa reising
I am commenting on Safer Products for Washington Cycle 1.5 PFA's Rulemaking. I just attended
the public hearing. I have been aware of and concerned about PFA's (forever chemicals) since
reading reports on the harmful impact of nonstick cookware over 20 years ago. I am a concerned
citizen and I am grateful for our department of ecology taking on this matter in industry, especially
the apparel and cosmetic industry where these products are actually on our skin. What about the
problem of sewage containing forever chemicals and being used on our farmlands here in
Washington? Although if we decrease our exposure then the sewage won't contain the forever
chemicals. So thank you for going to the source with manufacturing. I think getting more info out to
consumers on what is harmful and what to look to avoid on manufacturing labels will enable us to
work together to demand change in manufacturing.


